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From: Alan Scholfield <alan_scholfield@hotmail.com>
Sent: 22 April 2022 21:20
To: Planning
Cc: Steve Houghton; Robert Thompson; Parish Clerk
Subject: FAO Ben Taylor.  Consultation 3/2022/0247, Lynwood, Pendleton Road, Wiswell, 

BB7 9BZ

Categories: To Upload

 ❚❛❜ External Email 
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Members of Wiswell Parish Council have considered this application and offer the following 
comments. 
 
Significant preparation works have already taken place on site including removal of hedges and 
trees, removal of the entrance from Pendleton Road, partial demolition and earthworks across 
the site. 
 
There should be a condition to restore the original entrance to avoid extension of the domestic 
curtilage. No extension of the domestic curtilage should be allowed at the rear of the property. 
 
We have no comments on the changes to the main building itself. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Alan Scholfield 
Chairman 
Wiswell Parish Council 
 
 


